
STATE HOUSE,

ZOMBA,

MALAWI.

24th November, 1969.

Mr. D.A. Brody,
4504 Coolhaven Court,
Westlake Village,
California 91360,
United States of America.

Dear Mr. Brody,

You must forgive me for taking so long in

replying to your letter of the 14th August this year.

A number of things explain the delay, among these -

the pressure of work.

I was very glad to hear from you, because it was

a pleasure to me and to my people to have you and

Mrs. Brody here with us. I sincerely hope you will

come and visit us again.

Coming to the question of assignment as Honorary

Consul for Malawi, I am glad to hear that you are ready and

willing to be assigned as our Honorary Consul in that

part of your country. If you are willing to take up

the post knowing that we have no money to pay you, we

will be very glad. I am instructing my officials to contact

you in the official capacity and you can reply to them

what your views are.

Meanwhile, I hope you and Mrs. Brody are well.

Yours sincerely,

H.KAMUZU BANDA.
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